
New Bedford Police Department
responds to shots-fired early
Friday night
At approximately 8:00pm, Friday night, the New Bedford Police
Department received several reports of “shots fired” in the
city’s North End.

Upon arrival to Worcester Street not far from the Burger King
and  railroad  tracks,  police  officers  and  New  Bedford  EMS
discovered one adult male suffering from a gunshot wound.

It is early in the investigation so at this point police are
unsure what led up to the shooting.

Lt. Scott Carola said the adult male has non-life threatening
injuries.

This is an ongoing story and we will update this article with
more details as they come in.
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